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Thank you, Thank you Jesus. 

Thank you, Thank you Jesus. 

Thank you, Thank you Jesus, for our food today. 

 
This simple prayer is often sung at Emanuel Preschool as the children give thanks to God for 
their lunches.  The reason they sing this simple song is to get the children in the practice of 
thanking the Lord for meals.  Granted the teachers could ask all the kids to bow their heads as 
they, the adults, spouted elegant words of gratitude that would be beautiful prose, but quite 
ineffective for the kids.  Instead a simple song of repetition is their common prayer.  
 
I love this prayer because it teaches our students what is most important 
about giving thanks to God ð DO IT.  Sometimes our lives of prayer can 
get caught up in saying the right words (especially when asked to pray 
aloud) or making sure we pray for the right things.  But ultimately, that 
doesnôt matter.  God asks us to come to him in prayer for all things; 
prayers of petition, prayers of confession, prayers of intersession, and 
prayers of thanksgiving.  
 
There was a practice that started a few years ago where people would 
post on Facebook one thing they were thankful for every day in 
November leading up to Thanksgiving.  I thought this was a great 
practice in starting your day off with gratitude.  But imagine what could 
happen if every day started with a word of thanks to God ð not for your 
Facebook followers, not even very profound or eloquent, but sincere, honest 
and daily.  
 
Last month during a childrenôs message, I gave each child a thank you card 
and asked them to write or draw something they were thankful for.  They were 
then asked to put these cards in the offering plate as it came by as an offering 
to God.  Some kids gave thanks for their families, others said pets, and quite a 
few for the yummy treats at the Emanuel fellowship hour!  These cards 
reminded me, as I hope they will remind you, that during this month when we 
often take stock of what we are thankful for, to remember the small things.  
The more often we give thanks to God for the simple things in our 
lives, the more appreciative we become toward a God who is  
always generous to us.  
 
 
Pastor Cate Luehr 

 

Post It Notes from Pastor Luehr  
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 Heart And Hands Outreach  

 Sharing the Good News!  
  

 ñFeed My Sheepò ï John 21 

  
COMMUNITY SHARING AND CARING OUTREACH: 
 
VETERANôS OUTREACH:  Fall has arrived and with that new opportunities in our community.  As 
you may recall, in 2016 we began partnering with Patriots and Paws, a ministry which provides 
home furnishings and companion animals to our returning veterans.  Patriots and Paws is a 100% 
volunteer organization which helps hundreds of veterans in Orange County and the surrounding 
areas.  The President/Founder, Penny Lambright, is a Christian who started this ministry about 8 
years ago with a small inheritance.  She continues to run and grow it with no compensation, relying 
solely on support from churches, car clubs, and other generous people who care for our vets.  
Below is a flyer which talks about our opportunity to partner with them during November, our 
traditional time for Veteranôs Outreach.  If you wish to help in providing these holiday bags for our 
veterans, please bring your items to Moerer Hall on Sunday, November 5, either to church or to the 
Thanksgiving dinner that evening.  You may put the items in our blue Emanuel shopping bags or a 
sturdy one of your own. 

 
 

Patriots and Paws  

 &  

Emanuel  Lutheran  Church  
 
 

We invite you to join us and help provide our Veterans/Military Families with a free 
 

HOLIDAY DINNER BAG  
 

Each bag will need to be filled with the list of items noted below.    
Please also fill out the provided ñThank You Cardò which is inside the gift card envelope. 
A minimum of a $20 grocery gift card to any major grocery store is part of the donation.  

 
The filled bags or separate items need to be returned to Emanuel by Sunday, November 5. 
We will fill/create the dinner bags which will be delivered on Monday, November 6, 2017,  

by 4:00 p.m. to: 
 

Patriots and Paws  Warehouse 

1515 W. Collins Avenue, Orange CA 92867 
www.patriotsandpaws.com 

 

If you have any questions you can contact P & P at 714-323-7229 

 
Holiday Dinner List: 

 

Å One Grocery gift card ï minimum of $20.00 Å Two Cans Green Beans 
Å One Box/Container of Stuffing Mix Å One Large Can of Yams 
Å Two Packets of Dry Gravy or Two Cans of Turkey Gravy Å Two Cans of Chicken Broth 
Å One Box/Bag of Instant Mashed Potatoes Å One Can of Cranberry Sauce 
 

You can also add additional items if you wish.  Thank you in advance for your participation! 
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PRESCHOOL BIBLES & KIDSTERS/FRISTERS BOOKS:  Working with Parish Education, we 
received offerings to purchase Bibles for the preschool students, which will be awarded at their 
Thanksgiving Feast.  We also received offerings to purchase books for the Kidsters, children of the 
Fristers young women.  The title for the book we are purchasing this year is ñCorduroy,ò and we will 
be delivering 50 copies in January 2018. 

 
FRISTERS: We are placing a framed photograph and card on the round table in the Narthex from 
the Fristers.  They are grateful for the ongoing support of the people of Emanuel.  Take a look and 
see how you are making a difference. 

 
YOUTH & HAHO:  Our Emanuel youth have begun a project collecting plastic bottle caps from 
soda and water bottles, medicine bottles, and others.  These caps are not bio-degradable and they 
end up in landfills.  The project is collecting the caps, putting them in wire mesh bricks and using 
them to build with at Luther Glen Camp.  You will see containers around Emanuel to deposit these 
caps.  HOW MANY CAPS DO YOU HAVE? 

 
ANGEL TREE:  The Angel Tree is one of our most fun and exciting ministries.  The tags just fly off 
the tree and the gifts offered by Emanuel are wonderful.  We will have tags for the family members 
at WINGS, the shelter for women and families who are victims of domestic violence.  These will be 
available on December 3 and are to be returned by December 17 in order to be delivered the 
following week. 
 

We will also have a box for toys for children of Fristers.  The toys should be new, UNWRAPPED, 
and for ages 0-5.  These need to be brought by December 10 and will then be given to the mothers 
who will choose a gift for their children.  Their last meeting before Christmas is on December 14.  
Mischelle Uhlman is leading this ministry, along with Janine Ward and Jean Arata, and they will be 
happy to address any questions.  We know how much fun this is...so enjoy! 

 
WATCH FOR THESE UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

 
 

November: Veteranôs Outreach 
 

December: Angel Tree(s) 

 
LET US KNOW:  Weôd love to hear from you regarding those ministries which really touch your 
heart and why.  What ideas do you have about them and how they are carried out?  Are there other 
areas youôd like to reach?  Thanks so much! 

 
EVANGELISM:  ñTake It To The Lord In Prayerò ð prayers for our church, our pastors, our 
world, and any special needs, in the Chapel or wherever you are at 8:30 on Saturday mornings.  
We now have seven people praying every week.  Join us.  We are hoping to run out of space in the 
Chapel and move to a larger prayer space.  If you have a prayer request, please let one of the 
Pastors know and it will be lifted up.  

 
The next HAHO meeting is Saturday, January 6, at 10:00 AM.  We encourage you to join us or 
let us know your thoughts about this ministry. 
 
Thank you for your generous Hearts and Hands! 
 

 
Jeanette Parr 
Facilitator 
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 From the Board of  
 Parish Education  
 

 
 
 
Sunday School Class Schedule:  Sunday School classes are held weekly.  Join us on Sunday 
mornings for classes for all age groups starting at age three.  Visitors are always welcome! 
 
 
Classes for Preschool to 5th grade meet at 10:00 AM in 
Moerer Hall.  We will be learning about the parable ñThe 
Sowerò (Matthew 13) where we will discover that Jesus 
wants to encourage us to grow in faith, just like the seeds in 
the good soil. 
 
 
Middle School / Sr. High:  This class is open to anyone at 
any time.  The students are studying the book of Genesis 
and are learning who God is through this study. 
 
 
Offerings:  During November and December, offerings will be used to purchase gifts for children 
from the Wings Shelter.  A boy and a girl will be chosen from the Angel Tree. 
 
 
Seekers:  Seekers meet each Thursday from 6:00-7:00 PM.  All youth from kindergarten through 
6th grade are welcome.  We have begun the year with enthusiasm, energy, and a spirit of 
fellowship.  As we explore scripture verses, we see that God is always with us.  On November 9 
we will begin practicing for our Christmas play.  All are welcome.  See page 7 for more details.   
 
 
Trunk-or-Treat:  Many thanks to all who contributed items, prepared food, decorated trunks, and 
led games for this festive event.  We also thank Kirsten Garcia for making the trophies for the 
trunk decorating event. 
 
 
Please continue to pray for the spiritual growth of the youth and adults. 
 
 
Board of Parish Education 
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Each fall at their Thanksgiving feast, our new preschool students are presented with their own 
copy of a Childrenôs Bible that is used during their weekly chapel.  This gift from the congregation 
serves as a formative tool in the faith formation of these young people.  Many parents have told 
us that the first time they sat down to read some of the Bible stories was when they read them to 
their children from their Childrenôs Bible.   

 
In addition to the preschool Bibles, we are also again supporting the Ministry of Fristers and their 
Ready-Set-Go program that offers childrenôs books to teen mothers to read with their children.  
We will be providing them with 50 copies of the book Corduroy.   
 
Donations were collected in October for these important ministries.  Thank you for your 
contributions. 

  

 Sunday, November 5, 2017, 5:00 pm 
 

 �(�P�D�Q�X�H�O���/�X�W�K�H�U�D�Q�·�V���$�Q�Q�X�D�O 

 � T́hanksgiving Dinner�µ�� 
 

Adults $8.00 / Children (10 & under) $3.50 
Tickets are available for purchase between Sunday morning Worship Services and in the Church Office. 

 
�3�O�D�Q���W�R���F�R�P�H���D�Q�G���H�Q�M�R�\���W�K�H���´WORKS�µ�������W�X�U�N�H�\�����V�W�X�I�I�L�Q�J�����P�D�V�K�H�G���S�R�W�D�W�R�H�V�����J�U�D�Y�\����
yams, beans, salad, cranberries, rolls, pie and assorted desserts, and drinks!    
 
�'�R�Q�·�W���P�L�V�V���W�K�L�V���V�S�H�F�L�D�O���H�Y�H�Q�L�Q�J���R�I���J�U�H�D�W���I�R�R�G���D�Q�G���J�U�H�D�W���I�H�O�O�R�Z�V�K�L�S�������,�Q�Y�L�W�H���\�R�X�U���I�D�P�L�O�\��
and friends to the BEST turkey dinner in town! 


